
Your negotiating team met with 
Covenant Health on June 10  
and 11.

We had some constructive 
conversations, mostly on  
non-monetary issues.

The employer shared their 
counterproposals with us, and we 
shared our counterproposals too. 
Our conversations were good, but 
we ultimately did not make much 
progress.

We have not yet scheduled our 
next bargaining meetings, but 
your team is determined to fight 
for the wages, benefits, job 
security, and working conditions 
we deserve.
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Keep wearing red at work to 
show your solidarity! Email 
photos of you and your coworkers 
wearing red to photos@aupe.org 
to share on AUPE’s social media. 

Finally, be on the lookout for 
union events throughout the 
summer. There will be many 
opportunities to have some  
fun and show our union pride.

Please contact a member of  
your negotiating team if you  
have any questions.
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